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I am directed to refer to Planning Commission's letter of even
number dated 2nd December, 2005 on the above subject.
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X One of the points raised by Shri Samir Acharya and others is that
BA&N Bdministration has endorsed the move to review
recommendations of the Shekhar Singh Commission. In your comments
it has been confirmed that the Administration has filed an
affidavit dated 7th August, 2002 before the Hone'ble Supreme
Court seeking a review of the recommendations of the Shekhar Singh
Commission and this matter is yet to be heard by the court. It is
requested that the grounds on which the review has been sought
may kindly be intimated to the Planning Commission by %th
December, 2005.

faithfully,

Sachar)

Copy to:

Resident Commissioner, R&N Administration, Chanakyapurl, New Delhi

Fax No.: 26880237
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